
Announcements    

Friday, November 22, 2024 

BLUE Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 

 

• Students interested in intramural basketball should pick up forms at the South Campus 

office or the North Campus Activity office.  Forms are due Monday, December 2nd. The 

first day of games will be Monday, Dec. 9.  

 

 

• Ready to be in the spirit of giving this holiday season? Help make the holiday special 

and support families and children in need by taking a tag off the Giving Tree! Take a 

tag, shop for the item, and return it unwrapped to the tree at either campus by 

December 6th. Look for the informational fliers around school or ask Mrs. Lindmair for 

more details! 

 

• Our Lost & Found is overflowing, if you are missing a sweatshirt, a lunchbox, maybe a 

water bottle…possible a pencil case or anything else. Please come to the front office 

and take a look at the Lost & Found table before your Thanksgiving break.  

 

Have a Fabulous and safe Thanksgiving Break!! 
 
 
 


